

TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: KEVIN PLAMBECK, DIRECTOR OF CAREER & TECHNICAL

EDUCATION

SUBJECT: SECURITY EQUIPMENT PURCHASES

DATE: FEBRUARY 21, 2017

TYPE: ACTION REQUIRED

On November 5, 2013, voters approved the School Facilities and Technology levy. One of the technology projects that are funded by this special levy is the implementation of security cameras and door access controls for elementary and middle schools. We are about to begin the implementation of these which will require the purchase of the hardware necessary to complete this.

We are seeking approval to purchase the necessary hardware which includes cameras, door access controls, video servers, and accompanying connection supplies. The estimated cost is (including tax) is \$75,000.

Recommendation:

We recommend the board <u>move to approve the purchase of security equipment</u> hardware in the amount of approximately \$75,000.